
COVID UPDATE 
 
 

Face masks are NOT required. If you would 
like to wear a mask, one will be provided to 
you by your supervisor, if needed.

As of 9-17-2022 surveillance testing is no 
longer required.
 

Wash hands often and use hand sanitizer 
when hand washing is not available. 

HAND WASHING

SURVEILLANCE TESTING

FACE MASK 

For more information on COVID 19 visit:
 https://www.cdph.ca.gov 

or
https://www.suttercounty.org

Social distancing of 6ft is no longer required. 
Please continue to be respectful of others' 
personal space.
 

A free over-the-counter COVID test will be 
provided to you if you have a COVID 
exposure at work.

Karisa Williams
karisaw@sutter.k12.ca.us

530-812-4340 
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